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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Opposition to planned reduction in traffic lanes along Aberdeen

From: Janis Blimkie

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 8:04 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Wilson, Maureen

Subject: Opposition to planned reduction in traffic lanes along Aberdeen

Mayor & Members of City Council

Enough road traffic reduction in Hamilton

Specifically Aberdeen between Hwy 403 & Queen street which is an arterial road and recent highway
accidents have proven it to be an outlet to move traffic

Not to mention early morning rush hour traffic now backing up from hwy 403 to Dundurn and along
Longwood Rd

Further lane reduction only adds to the already congested streets of the Queen Street hill and Garth plus
Aberdeen, Dundurn & Longwood

Further lane reduction creates more Neighbourhood traffic and danger to citizens on side streets as drivers try
to short cut the congestion

Hamilton is becoming a very unpleasant city to drive through due to the narrower roads and street parking
There is already some parking on Aberdeen which during those parking hours significantly reduces traffic flow
and adds to congestion.

There’s more

Any tax Money should be spent on the road quality and crumbling infrastructure & maintenance .

JBlimkie



